
City of Broken Arrow

Request for Action

File #: 19-868, Version: 1

Broken Arrow City Council
Meeting of 07-16-2019

Title:
Conduct a public hearing regarding the proposed creation of Increment District No. 2,
City of Broken Arrow and the Creek 51 Business Park Economic Development Project
Plan

Background:
Tax increment Districts are authorized pursuant to Title 62, Oklahoma Statutes, Section 850 et. Seq. Mr. Nathan
D. Ellis, attorney with Public Finance Group, has prepared the attached power point presentation for the
proposed TIF District for the Creek 51 Business Park located at the interchange of Creek Turnpike and
Highway 51. Mr. Ellis will make a short presentation on this matter followed by a question and answer session.

Cost: No Cost

Funding Source: No Source

Requested By: Trevor Dennis, City Attorney

Approved By: City Manager’s Office

Attachments: Power Point Presentation

Recommendation:
Hold Public Hearing.
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